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Decision:  PRESTO Civil Works – Fare Gates 

At its meeting of May 18, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as 
follows: 

It is recommended that the Board:  

1. Receive the information as set out in the Confidential Attachment;  

2. Approve the confidential recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment;  

3. Not release the information as set out in the Confidential Attachment until any 
outstanding matter relating to the implementation of the fare gates has been 
determined or resolved.  


